
MCLOUGHLIN 
BOULEVARD  
INVESTMENTS 
STRATEGY

The Oregon Department of Transportation is looking 
at how to improve transportation safety along a 5-mile 
section of McLoughlin Boulevard, just south of Milwaukie 
to the Clackamas River. 

Share your thoughts with us as 
we identify near-term projects to 

improve safety for people who 
walk, bike and access transit.

Join us at a drop-in event at the Oak Lodge 
Public Library: March 29th from 4–7 p.m. 
(Se habla español). 

Or take an online survey:

TinyURL.com/ODOTMcLoughlinStrategy


